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The men and women who work in the agricultural sector in our Oregon fields feed us. 

Without them we wouldn't have the produce that we enjoy. 

We should not tolerate "fresh food and broken bodies". 

Employers MUST NOT be allowed to REQUIRE workers to work in excess of 

maximum allowable hours unless the men and women workers are compensated 

with overtime. 

No fresh food and broken bodies allowed. Not in our state. No fresh food and broken 

bodies in Oregon! 

 


